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JK/SK 

November News


Brrrr!

The cold autumn weather has arrived! JK/SK students have two 15 minute recesses and one 20 minute recess throughout the day. It is essential that all students are dressed appropriately for the weather. Please help your child to stay organized, by labeling all of his/her belongings (hats, mittens, scarves, sweaters, coats, shoes, etc). Even just writing your child’s initials on the tag can be helpful.
Club Zip!

Very soon we will be starting our “Club Zip” for all students who are able to independently zip up their coats/sweaters. Please help your child with this at home as well. Students who are in the club, will assist others who are still learning to use a zipper to fasten their belongings.

Reminders

Investigating the benefits of nutritious foods is a part of the 

Ontario JK/SK curriculum. For this reason, healthy snacks are encouraged at school. We 

respectfully ask that candy, chocolate bars, chips, etc. be saved for snacks at home.
 Please remember to have your child bring back his/her library book each week so that they may check out a new one. 
Please ensure your child brings his/her plastic Ziploc communication bag to school every school day!  This ensures important notes and newsletters arrive home safely!  

IMPORTANT DATES

Nov 11- Progress Reports go home

Nov 14- Parent/teacher interviews 3:45-6:15pm. Please call Mme Speller @ 519-945-5808 to book an appt. 

Nov 15- United Way Spirit Day (more info to follow)
Nov 18- Picture retakes
Curriculum Corner

During the month of October, our French program focused on Autumn vocabulary. This month, we will extend our learning by exploring different kinds of weather and the ways in which people adapt to the weather. 

During the month of October, our math program focused on counting whole numbers to 10 and using one to one correspondence (such as touching or moving one object at a time when counting). In November and December we will be working on our Geometry unit. We will be describing, sorting, classifying, building and comparing two-

dimensional shapes and 3-dimensional figures.  We will also be exploring our heritages and cultural backgrounds. The students will be asked to share 
personal experiences regarding celebrations (such as holidays, birthdays, religious events/observances, etc.).

Pizza Fridays

Beginning Friday, November 15th, the school will be selling pizza every Friday at lunch.  The slices will be $2 per slice. The money will go to purchasing school resources and equipment. 
Merci!
The entire kindergarten staff would like to send a great big thank you to all of the parents who accompanied us on our Fall Walk. Also thank you to those who have donated materials to our classrooms.

